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“a place of educational excellence
with Christ at its centre”

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents,

Another busy half term has flown by. Juniper class have
been learning to play a stringed instrument and this is
developing well. Next half term we can look forward to
seeing them perform their pieces.

As soon as we return after the half term break , we will be
preparing for our Sports Day. On this day the children can
come into school in their PE kit, sporting a top in their house
colours.

On June 9" some of our children will be making their First
Holy Communion. Please do keep them in your prayers.

I hope you all have a wonderful half term break, and return
ready for an action packed last half term to this school year.

Best Wishes
Mrs K. Yuen
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Important Dates t0 hote...

w/b 28" May — Half Term

7" June - Sports Day

9" June - First Holy Communion

21% June- New Reception 1 familiarisation session

7" June - Sports Day

9™ June — First Holy Communion

21 June- New Reception 1% familiarisation session

21 June — Years 3-6 Visit to Derngate Theatre for BBC Ten pieces concert
26" June — Year 5/6 visit to Warwick University - Engineering day
5t July — Step up morning for children to visit new classes.

5t July —Juniper Class Strings concert — All welcome

10" July - Retreat at Alton Castle for the newly confirmed.

17" July — Summer production “The Pirates of the Curry Bean” at
Chipping Warden Village Hall

19™ July — Circus day for the whole school

20" July - Last Day of Term .... Leavers assembly —2pm

We celebrated

- Royal Party Fun

the Royal

wedding with
party dances
courtesy of
“Love Ballet”
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Trim Trail delight!

Sports Day — 7 June

Sports day colours
St Bernadette — Blue
St Teresa of Calcutta- Yellow
St Francis of Assisi — Green
St Joseph the Worker- Red

Keep in contaCt: Tel: 01295 660258
Please check our website for reaular undates

House Point Totals

The children have
been enjoying the
new play
equipment. A child
said, “wel worth

waiting for it’s brilliant!”

Value Focus for May - Courage

gﬂé T rant vE THE sereyi,

TO ACCEPT THE THINGS I CANNOT CHANGE;
THE C 0%% TO CHANGE THE THINGS I CAN;

AND THE WisApm— T0 KNOW
THE DIFFERENCE.

Email:head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk
Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk
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